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25/05/2023  14:08:552022/5392/P OBJ Faisa Yousuf I am resident of Searle House and I object to the additional storey being added on to our building. This is our 

home and this project will only negatively affect those of us who already live here. In order to complete this 

project scaffolding will needed everywhere blocking our parking spots and the small playground we have for 

our children. The scaffolding will also cover the entire building blocking off any natural light from coming into 

our flats. The building process will take a long  and be an inconvenience to our daily lives. The noise pollution 

will affect those of us who work from home or just want peace and quiet when we come home from work. It is 

evidently clear that the management of these building is poor already and will hardly benefit from an additional 

storey. We already struggle to deal with rat infestation that exists in these buildings and new construction will 

only worsen the issue. Our bin area is already completely full and adding more residents will not solve the 

issue. For all the reasons above, I wholeheartedly object to any additional storeys being added to either Searle 

House or Benjamin House.
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